PLEASE POST

The Imperial Unified School District Board of Trustees
will hold a Public Hearing at its regular meeting on
June 14, 2018, at 5:30 pm at the District Board room,
located at 219 North E St in Imperial. The Board will
consider public comment regarding the Local Control
Accountability Plan. The LCAP is available for review
at:

http://do.imperialusd.org/index.html
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